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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3715 

Procurement Award Timeline 
Nevada Medicaid would like to share information on the next procurement to award Dual Eligible Special Needs 
Plans (DSNP) State Medicaid Agency Contracts (SMAC) for Calendar Year 2027.  The Division is currently developing 
a new procurement, and the following is a tentative timeline for those procurement activities:  

Issuance of Procurement: December 2025 to January 2026  

Notification of Awardees:  

Letter of Intent – March 2026  
Notice of Award – April 2026  
Board of Examiners – May 2026  
Contract Begin – January 2027  

Questions regarding this timeline or general DSNP inquiries can be directed to ltss@nvha.nv.gov.  
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